
 

 
 

November 2020 

Noise testing for Newcastle Inner City Bypass from 
Wednesday 25 November 

Transport for NSW is continuing to plan for the fifth section of the Newcastle Inner 

City Bypass between Rankin Park and Jesmond. 

As part of planning for the next stage of the Newcastle Inner City Bypass we need to carry out sound 

transmission testing. The testing helps to determine the level of sound reduction through the façade of 

buildings from outside to inside. Testing will be carried out a number of local community facilities near the 

project area, including at a facility near you. 

 

What are we doing? 

The sound transmission testing involves playing a loud noise from a speaker outside the building while 

sound measurements are taken.  

Each sound transmission test may take up to two minutes to complete. The testing will be carried out on 

Wednesday 25 and Thursday 26 November. 

How will the work affect you? 

Your property falls within 100 metres of the location of a sound test and you may hear a loud noise played 

during the test. The noise will sound like loud radio static.  

We will make every effort to minimise any impact to you and the community facilities where testing is 

carried out.  

Date of test Test location 

Wednesday 25 November, 8am to 9am  Zara’s House Refugee Women and Children’s Centre 

Wednesday 25 November, 9.30am to 11.30am  Cambridge Hills Preschool 

Wednesday 25 November, 12.30pm to 2.30pm  Jesmond Park Uniting Church 

Wednesday 25 November, 4pm to 6pm Jesmond Early Education Centre 

Thursday 26 November, 4pm to 5pm  Jesmond Public School 
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Health and safety 

The health and safety of our workers and the community is our key priority as we conduct our site 
investigations in line with current health advice. We will practice social distancing measures and have strict 
protocols in place to protect the safety of our workforce.  

Contact 

If you have any questions or feedback about this work, please contact the contact team on  

1800 818 433 or rp2j.community@aurecongroup.com. 

You can read more about the project online at nswroads.work/rp2j. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 818 433. 
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